
FAQ’s	For	Respite	Night	
	
What	is	respite	night?	
Parents	can	have	an	evening	off	by	bringing	their	child(ren)	with	special	needs	(up	
to	age	21)	along	with	their	siblings	(through	age	13),	to	this	event.		Kids	and	
students	will	enjoy	a	variety	of	activities	throughout	the	evening	and	interact	with	
our	awesome	team	of	volunteers.		Pre-registration	is	required	to	attend.		
Background	checks	are	required	to	serve.		
	
What	will	the	children	do?	
Kids	and	students	will	get	to	enjoy	a	variety	of	activities	that	include	bounce	houses,	
games	and	fall	activities.		We	will	also	provide	a	quiet	room	for	those	that	need	a	
break	from	all	of	the	action.	
	
Will	dinner	be	served?	
Yes!		A	pizza	dinner	will	be	served	along	with	water.		If	we	are	unable	to	
accommodate	a	child’s	allergy,	parents	are	welcome	to	send	a	dinner	from	home.		
Snacks	such	as	goldfish	and	rice	Krispy	treats	will	also	be	served.		Final	details	about	
dinner	will	be	sent	the	week	of	the	event.		
	
How	does	check-in	work?	
You	will	be	greeted	and	directed	by	volunteers	in	the	parking	lot.		Our	check-in	team	
will	be	waiting	to	help	you	inside	the	café	entrance	starting	at	5:30.		This	will	be	the	
same	place	that	you	will	pick	up	your	child	at	8:30.	
	
Will	there	be	a	nurse	on	site?	
	Yes,	there	will	be	a	nurse	on	site	to	assist	children	with	emergencies	or	their	plan	of	
care.	
	


